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Darrell
 
I have reviewed the new maps for Alert FD and also Wendell Holmes FD and they look great. Please
send me the new resolution of approval once they are approved by the county commissioners.
 
Thank you.
 
Tony Bailey
Deputy State Fire Marshal/Ratings Inspections Specialist
1202 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1202
Cell: (919)-218-9694
tony.bailey@ncdoi.gov

 

From: Darrell Alford <Darrell.Alford@wakegov.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 7:55 AM
To: Marvin Carlsen <Marvin.Carlsen@wakegov.com>; Bailey, Tony W <Tony.Bailey@ncdoi.gov>
Subject: [External] RE: New Alert and Wendell Holmes Insurance Districts
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an
attachment to report.spam@nc.gov

 
Tony,
 
Once you receive the new shape files, please get me a preliminary approval email as
soon as possible.  I need to get these on the June BOC Meeting Agenda
 
 

Darrell Alford
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Deputy Director-Chief of Operations
Wake County Government
Fire Services / Tax District & Logistics
darrell.alford@wakegov.com
919.856.6487 office | 919.500.1554 mobile | 919.856.6236 fax
331 S. McDowell St  P.O. Box 550 Raleigh NC 27602
wakegov.com
 
From: Marvin Carlsen <Marvin.Carlsen@wakegov.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 7:50 AM
To: Bailey, Tony W <Tony.Bailey@ncdoi.gov>
Cc: Darrell Alford <Darrell.Alford@wakegov.com>
Subject: New Alert and Wendell Holmes Insurance Districts
 
Hi Tony,
 
Attached are the two pdfs for the new proposed Alert and Wendell Holmes Insurance Districts.
Another email will follow with some shape files used to create these maps.
Thanks.
 
 

Marvin Carlsen
IT Specialist
Wake County Government
GIS Department
Marvin.carlsen@wakegov.com
919.856.6377 office
wakegov.com
 
E-mail correspondence sent to and received from this address may be subject to disclosure under
the North Carolina Public Records Act unless made confidential under applicable law.
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